
CAMPUS VISIT TO  MIT-WORLD PEACE UNIVERSITY 
 

“The best way to predict the future is to create it.” 
 

It is in keeping with the spirit of these words that the 2022-23 Batch of the Bishops’ 
Junior College was invited to visit the campus of the Maharashtra Institute of 
Technology World Peace University on the 27th of August, 2022.  
 
The primary purpose of this visit was to prepare the students of Junior College for 
their departure into the world, to broaden their horizons, and to provide a learning 
opportunity for students to discover new areas of interest and study. 
 
On the day of the visit, students first assembled on the grounds of Junior College, 
attending their first class of the day before piling into buses, separated streamwise, 

playing music and 
talking animatedly 
on their hour-long 
journey to the 
campus, located in 
the Kothrud Area of 
Pune.  
 
Upon arrival, the 
students were 
greeted by a 
representative of 
the university, and 
they took a moment 
to admire the 
expansive campus 

of the MIT-WPU, before being taken to various lecture halls based on their stream — 
Science, Commerce and Arts, respectively.  

 



Within the lecture halls, students were greeted by faculty of the university that taught 
subjects relevant to the students’ particular streams. 
     
The students of the science stream made acquaintances with the professors of 
Mathematics, Chemistry, Physics, Engineering, Pharmacology and Biology. The Arts 
stream met professors of Mass Media, Hospitality, Law, Photography and Liberal 
Arts, while the Commerce stream was addressed by professors of Commerce, 
Economics, Public Policy and Business Administration. 
 

                                                                                                                                                                
Each professor spoke about the opportunities available to students if they pursued 
their subject, the unique structure and assets of the MIT-WPU education framework, 
and the various benefits students would receive by applying to the college.  
 
Following this, after a short snack break, the students of the Science stream were taken 
on a tour of the well-equipped laboratories on campus; the Deep Sea Lab which 
facilitated the studies of aspiring petroleum engineers by simulating the conditions of  
 



 
 
 
undersea petroleum extraction, and an engineers workshop, which provided a 
workspace for students to create prototypes of their unique designs.  
 
Meanwhile, the remaining students took in the sights and sounds of the campus, 
purchasing treats from the stalls within the campus, run by the college students 
themselves.  
 
The trip ended on a high note, with the students of Junior College returning to their 
buses and discussing the various ideas they were introduced to, that day. 
 
The visit to the campus of MIT-WPU was successful, enlightening and fruitful for all.  
 

Savni Apte 
12 A Science 
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